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24 January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 

We are aware that it is a busy time of year for 3rd Years and they have all been working very hard. 

We have, therefore, decided to reward their efforts by organising a trip to GoQuest in 

Carrickmines on Wednesday, 22nd February. 

 

In order to keep the cost of the trip as low as possible, we are requesting that students make their 

own way to and from the venue. We will meet at GoQuest at 9.40am, and we will be finished at 

around 12.00pm. At that time, students will be free to make their own way home. 

 

The cost per student is €16. Please make payment and complete the consent form via the school 

app by Friday 3rd February. 

 

Students should wear their school tracksuit. They should also bear in mind that since they will 

not be in school that day, it would be a good idea to bring something to eat for afterwards. 

 

The school’s code of behaviour applies throughout the duration of the trip and must be abided by. 

 

We hope that the trip will be an enjoyable day out for all 3rd Year students. 

 

If you have any queries about the outing, please feel free to contact us by email. 

 

 

 

____________________________             ____________________________ 

 

S. Delahunty                 E. Crumlish 

sdelahunty@loretofoxrock.ie     ecrumlish@loretofoxrock.ie  
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